
 

 

Due to the COVID-19 pandemic, and to ensure the health and safety of our 
patients and staff, the Foot Doctors will be making changes to our daily schedule. 
We are going to decrease the number of patient visits daily, to keep the waiting 
area from becoming crowded. Patients with emergent problems, infections, and 
post op surgical care will be given priority and non-emergent issues may be 
rescheduled. 

 
 

We are making every effort to keep the office low in contaminants by following 
the guidelines from the Public Health Department. Each exam room will be 
thoroughly cleaned with anti-viral disinfectant after every patient encounter. We 
will wipe down “high touch” surfaces throughout each day. At the end of every 
day, all surfaces, door handles, knobs, etc, will be wiped down.  

 
 

Please help us keep the office safe, by rescheduling your appointment if you are 
experiencing any cough, fever, or just feeling ill.  

 
 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may impose, however the health and 
safety of our patients and staff is the priority. 

 
 

Sincerely, 

Nicole Surdock, CEO 

The Foot Doctors 

 


